
TOWNSHIP OF HAMPTON
OFFICIAL NOTICE

The  Township  of  Hampton
Council  at  their  August  28,
2024  regular  meeting
authorized the relocation of all
Council,  Planning
Commission,  Environmental
Advisory Council  and Zoning
Hearing  Board  meetings  be
relocated  to  the  Hampton
Community  Center  Great
Room  for  the  months  of
September and October, 2024
due to construction occurring
at  the  Municipal  Building.   If
persons with a disability wish
to attend these meetings and
require auxiliary aid, service or
other  accommodations  to
participate, please contact the
Township  office  at  (412)
486-0400  at  least  three  (3)
days prior to the meeting date.

Ryan R. Jeroski,
Municipal Manager


